
 1 

 

 PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

Keeping up with Katy 

Dear Members,  

It is a pleasure and an honor to serve as the President of the Woman’s Club for the next two 
years.  I look forward to leading our Club and developing it into the very best Service organiza-
tion possible. We have an incredible mix of women that have very diverse interests and talents 
and my goal its to provide you an outlet for both! 

This is your Club and with your participation we can accomplish so many wonderful things in our 
community, the sky’s the limit! 

May is Membership Month were we will be organizing our committees and planning our year of 
Service projects! We have a place for everyone and can’t wait to see the projects we can all 
come up with!  

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns you might have and let’s have 
some fun! 

Yours truly, 

Katy Freitag 

(954)8045474 

Dear Members:  

In May we will be making fleece blankets and toys for two local animal rescues: Everglades An-
gels and Milos Dog Rescue.  

We need members to donate tennis balls and T-Shirts to make the toys (used shirts will be 
good). Bring scissors if you can.  

We will make them at the Evening Meeting at 7:00 pm on Wednesday, May 17 and at the 
Day Meeting on Tuesday, May 10 at 1:00.  

Our member, Pam Militello, has asked that we get together and make the items.  She recently 
adopted 2 dogs from a rescue center: Cako is 6 and Chiquita is 8 .  

Please come and have a fun time.   
 
Got an idea for a service project? Let your Director know! 

 

By Denise Bogner,  

Evening Meeting Director 

MAY 2022 
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MEMBERSHIP APPLICATIONS CAN BE DOWNLOADED FROM THE WEBSITE 
www.dbwc.org     

Membership Dues 

Membership dues of $60 for the 2022 - 2023 fiscal year were payable by April 30.   

Checks should be payable to GFWC Woman's Club - Deerfield Beach.   
Also please note that if you would like to receive the Newsletter by mail, please include an addition-
al $12 for the printing and mailing of the newsletter.   
 
You can bring your check to the May meetings or you can mail your check to our new Membership 
Chairperson: 

Tracy Dale 
C/O Woman’s Club of Deerfield Beach 

910 E. Hillsboro Boulevard   
Deerfield Beach, FL  33441 

 
It will be very much appreciated if you pay in May so additional reminders will not be necessary.   
Thank you so much!   

Verna Rosenzweig 5/2  Mary Utterbrink 5/5  Patricia Hyde 5/9 

Susan Hines 5/10   Dorothy Dunn 5/13  Tracy Dale 5/14  

Anne Vitta 5/19    Marietta Pugliese 5/28 Mickey Rosenkranz 5/30 

     Kitty Cole 5/31                    

Annual Planning Day—May 24th at 1PM at the Clubhouse! 

We are asking anyone interested to attend the Executive Board Planning 

Meeting on May 24 at 1PM.  This meeting will map the projects and pro-

grams for the next year.  Got an idea?? Pass it on to the Executive Board so 

we can get it on the  

calendar.  

Look forward to seeing you there! 
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our 

2nd V.P.  Marti McGeary,  Rentals and Clubhouse 

 
How do we succeed in the future?  RECRUIT, RECRUIT, RECRUIT MEMBERS!    
EVERY WOMAN YOU TALK TO IS A POTENTIAL MEMBER!  They have skills, talents, and 
maybe are looking to make new friends and help volunteering for community projects.   
Tell them our website link  www.dbwc.org and the club telephone number 954-421-4700  
 

Rentals are up and that is a good thing! We are booked pretty solid through April and 

May and that helps us keep the bills paid.  We do have some dates available in June 

and July so please consider us or share our information with your friends! 

The more we rent the less we ask of our members!  

3rd V.P. Julianne Wagner, Education and Scholarships 

Scholarship applications have been received and we are evaluating the students.  We will an-

nounce the winners in the next newsletter and invite them to the June luncheon! 

1st V.P.  Claire Riccardi, Programs 

May Meetings will be focused on forming our committees and making the 

dog toys and blankets for the local rescues. Please plan on attending!  

Hostesses will be the new Board of Directors! 

Thank you to all the members and community partners that came to help spruce up the Woman’s Club! 

Sometimes it takes a Village to make things happen and we truly appreciate all the time and effort that 

went into making our club look better and function more efficiently!  

Pictured are DBWC member, Heather Behrens, Kiwanis President, Tim Sullivan, Rotary member Enrique, 

and Key Club Member Ailyah. 
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FUNDRAISING!   

The Perfecto Pasta Installation Dinner was a huge success with over 75 people attending!  

Special thanks to: 

Toula Amanna and her staff for the fabulous dinner!  

Sara Dessureau, GFWC Florida 1st Vice President, for performing the installation! 

The Wyndham Deerfield Resort for providing a discounted room for our guests! 

The Kiwanis Club of Deerfield Beach for providing the open bar! 

Alesandra Tamerin, for providing the entertainment! 

The fabulous DBWC members that came and helped set-up and breakdown the event! 

It was a magical evening, not to be forgotten! 

Thank you ALL! 

CALL to GFWC Convention “Choose Joy!”   MAY 20-23, 2022  Early Registration has 
ended.  NO  rooms available at the Rosen Plaza Hotel.   

We will be honoring our outgoing GFWC Executive Board and welcoming our GFWC 2022-
2024 incoming Executive Officers.   

HIGHLIGHTS: Friday Night:: After Dinner: “Trashion Fashion Show “ (Staring our very own  

Carol Johnson Fashion Model )  Saturday: GFWC ART Competition . 

Saturday Dinner: The 2022-24 District Directors will be inducted. .  

Registration, Meal :  registration@gfwcflorida.org.  For technical questions, contact 
Laura Connelly, Communications Chairman,  communications@gfwcflorida.org.   

GFWC Florida Federation of Women's Clubs. 

DISTRICT 13 NEWS & VIEWS  

Marti Mc Geary, District 13 Director 

Pray for World Peace 

Installed Officers: marti McGeary, Claire Riccardi, Carolyn McNamara, Julianne Wagner, Denise 

Bogner, Melissa Armstrong and Katy Freitag with special guest Sara Dessureau 

mailto:registration@gfwcflorida.org
mailto:communications@gfwcflorida.org
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COST TO  MAIL NEWSLETTERS: EVERYTHING IS GOING UP SKY HIGH!  

We looked at the costs involved to mail newsletters and found that the expenses are 
much more than the $12.00 that we have been charging.  The current costs are an aver-
age of $27.60 for the year.   

The Board of Directors looked at this issue and will NOT be increasing the amount for 
the 2022-2023 year, but we are asking for members to donate a few dollars to cover the 
extra costs.  You can give your donation to Tracy at the day meeting on May 10

th
. 

Thank you in advance for your help. 

 

GET READY FOR ONE OF THE BIGGEST EVENTS IN DEERFIELD BEACH! 

Join us for our Annual Deerfield Beach Underwater Pier Clean-up in June. 

This is a huge opportunity to not only go on a beautiful dive, but to help protect our 
ocean and marine life from plastic and debris. 

DEERFIELD BEACH PIER CLEAN-UP DETAILS 

Saturday, June 18, 2022 

Dive time 8AM - 12PM Check in starts at 7AM in front of the pier 

   Raffle drawing takes place at 12PM in front of the pier 

GFWC Woman’s Club of Deerfield Beach  volunteers for this event annually. 

More details on how you can help coming soon! 
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Pictured are Bobbi Jo and Marti pre-

paring for the installation! 

April was Domestic Violence Awareness Month 

and our pinwheels signify our support of this 

important social topic.  We are also sending a 

Dear Woman’s Club Members, 
 

 

 

The 30th annual Letter  
Carriers’ 

Stamp Out Hunger® Food Drive 
Saturday 

May 14, 2022 
 

 

 

PUT YOUR NON-PERISHABLE FOOD ITEMS IN A BAG NEAR YOUR MAILBOX AND 
IT WILL GET DELIVERED TO A LOCAL FOOD BANK 

 

Donate items like canned meats, fish, soup, juice, vegetables, pasta, cereal, and 
rice.  Please do not include items that have expired or in glass containers. 

 

Please help a local food bank - if you live in a building that will not have a place 
for you to put food items, please bring them to the day meeting on May 10th and I 
will put the items at the Club’s mailbox. 

 

Denise Bogner 

https://www.nalc.org/community-service
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Want to join me in making a difference? 

I'm raising money to benefit the Wom-

an's Club Of Deerfield Beach. 

 

 

Advertise in our monthly newsletter  

Business card size  $40.00 annually 

1/4 page size  $60.00 annually 

1/2 page size  $80.00 annually 

Renewals are due September 1st.  Please pro-

vide your digital artwork (non-pdf) to  

 Katy Freitag , Katyfreitag@yahoo.com Support our sponsors! 

https://gofund.me/770403da 

https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fgofund.me%2F770403da&data=04%7C01%7C%7C3e889cbd583f408d234a08d9e7e869d8%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637795807687156095%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMz
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Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

1 2 3 4 5 6 7 

8 Mother’s Day 9 10  

DBWC Day  

Meeting  1 PM 

11 

 

12 13 14 

15 16 17 18  

DBWC Evening 

Meeting 7 PM 

19 20 

Choose Joy 

Convention—

Orlando 

21 

Choose Joy 

Convention—

Orlando 

22 

Choose Joy 

Convention—

Orlando 

23 

 
24  

 

DBWC  

Annual  

Planning  

Meeting 1 PM 

25 26 27 28 

29 

 

30 Memorial 

Day 

31     

       

May  2022 

Don’t forget to use SMILE.AMAZON when ordering from Amazon 

on-line.  Choose Our club, GFWC Woman’s Club of Deerfield 

Beach, as your charity of choice and we receive a portion on the 

proceeds! 

WWW.smile.amazon.com 

Membership SWAG available! 

Name Tags $10.00 

Polo Shirts $20.00 

TShirts  $15.00 

Show your Club Spirit while  

serving in the community! 


